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BATAAN CAPITOL, BALANGA CITY

REPORT
OF THE
COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION AND CULTURE

Letter from Hon. Jose Enrique S. Garcia III, Provincial
355 Governor of Bataan, RE: REQUEST FOR A RESOLUTION

AUTHORIZING THE CULTURAL HERITAGE PRESERVATION
DIVISION (CHPD) TO ESTABLISH A DIRECTORY OF CREATIVE
WORKERS IN THE PROVINCE OF BATAAN.

The Provincial Government of Bataan (PGB) intends to establish a directory of
creative workers in the province, which task will be accomplished by the Cultural
Heritage Preservation Division (CHPD). This directory will be both beneficial for the
PGB and the creative workers of Bataan. Once established, it will provide a ready
reference for purposes of developing programs and projects for this sector, as well
as for potential clients thereof.

Given this, the Committee recommends the passing of a Resolution as
requested, strictly subject to the provisions of Republic Act No. 10173 (Data Privacy
Act of 2012) and other relevant laws, rules and regulations.

HON. NOEL JOSEPH L. VALDECANAS
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WM
HON. MANUEL N. BELTRAN
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